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Subject: Local Development Framework – Annual Monitoring Report 
 

        
 
 
1.0 INTRODUCTION 
 
1.1 The attached report of the Director of Development sets out the City Council’s Local 

Development Framework – Annual Monitoring Report (AMR). By the time the Board receives 
this report it will have been considered by the Development Plan Panel on 5th December and 
the Executive Board on 13th December 2006. The Annual Monitoring report has to be 
dispatched to meet the Secretary of State’s deadline for submission of 31st December 2006.  

 
1.2 The Annual Monitoring Report has therefore been presented to this Board to note for 

information and to comment on the overall approach, with a view to incorporating any 
suggested changes in future Annual Monitoring Reports. If Scrutiny Board request specific 
changes these will need to be submitted back to Development Plan Panel and Executive 
Board for consideration and therefore cannot be incorporated in this year’s submission.  

 
2.0 RECOMMENDATION 
 

2.1 That the Board note and comment on the overall approach of the Leeds Local Development 
Framework Annual Monitoring Report dated December 2006 with a view to incorporating any 
suggested changes in future Annual Monitoring Reports. 

 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 
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